
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

MORAN INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Monday, July 17, 2023 

 

The Board of Trustees of the Moran Independent School District will not hold a meeting on Monday, July 17, 2023, 
due to inability to establish a quorum. Date of next school board meeting is to be determined. 
 
 
This notice was posted at 3:00 PM on Thursday, July 14, 2023. 
 

      
     John Denson, Superintendent. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


